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Ms. Jocelyn Benson, Secretary of State
State of Michigan-Office of the Great Seal
Richard H, Austin Building, 1st Floor
430 West Allegan Stleet
Lansing, MI489l8

Dear Madam Secretary:

The following entitled enrolled bill was presented to the Governor on December 27,2020, at 4:30
p.m., for approval:

Enrolled Senate Bill No.855, being
An act to ensure access to quality complex rehabilitation technology in the Medicaid program for

people with complex medical needs; and to prescribe the powers and duties of certain state departments,
The enrolled bill, not having been approved as of January 4,2020,by 4:30 p.m., did not beoome

law, in accordanoe with the provisions of Article IV, Section 33, of the Constitution.

Sincerely,

Margaret O'Bl
Secretary ofthe Senate
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